FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
 I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information legislation. Please provide me with the following information:
The Council holds some of the information you have asked for.

1.      Do you have a Multi-agency safeguarding hub or similar arrangement in which children's social care departments work alongside the Police, Health, Education and other partners to share information and make decisions about child safeguarding?
No.

2.      If so when was this established?
Not applicable.

3.      Are staff from the different agencies co-located?
Not applicable.

4.      If staff are co-located when did this occur?
Not applicable.

5.      For each year ending 31st March from 1st April 2007 to 2023 please provide:

a.      The number of strategy meetings held

b.      The number of children who have been the subject of a strategy meeting

Please provide the information for question five in an Excel spreadsheet.

Please see the attached spreadsheet.  Please note that information prior to 2015/16 is not held. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
